FINANCIAL REPORTING COUNCIL OF NIGERIA

Congratulations to our 'Early Adopters' -
Sustainability Reporting IFRS S1 and S2
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The Management of Financial Reporting Council of Nigeria (FRC) wishes to extend
our heartfelt congratulations to Access Bank Plc, Fidelity Bank Plc, MTN Nigeria
and Seplat Energy for being the early adopters of the International Sustainability
Standards Board (ISSB) sustainability reporting standards in Nigeria. Your
commitment to transparency, accountability, and environmental stewardship
setsacommendable example forthe entire businesscommunity in Nigeria.

By embracing these standards, you are not only contributing to a sustainable
future but also positioning your organization as a leader in responsible business
practices. Your efforts demonstrate that profitability and sustainability can go
hand in hand, creating long-term value for both your stakeholders and the
environment.

We believe that your proactive approach will inspire other organizations to follow
suit as voluntary adopters in line with Adoption Roadmap, fostering a culture of
sustainability across Nigeria's business landscape. As you continue to integrate
these principles into your operations, we look forward to witnessing the positive
impact you will undoubtedly make on our economy, society, and planet.

Thank you for your leadership and for paving the way towards a more sustainable
future.
Congratulations!

Signed

Dr. Rabiu Olowo
Executive Secretary/CEQ, Financial Reporting Council of Nigeria (FRC)
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